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MetroWest CC Needs Volunteers! 

Mark Kaprielian, President 

There is always a need for Volunteers… 

The Club is run as a volunteer organization with 

no paid positions.  It is the responsibility of the 

Club members to support and assist in the 

running of the Club.  While the membership 

does elect a board of directors to guide the 

policies of the organization, the board of 

directors must rely upon the membership to 

carry out the week to week tasks necessary for 

the club to function.   

There are many ways, both great and small in 

which you can help the club.  For an overview of 

these ways, please visit the Volunteer page on 

the web site.  There is a link on the home page 

or you may go directly there via: 

http://www.metrowestchess.org/Community/C

lub/Volunteer/Top_Volunteer.htm   

Please contact me if you would like to discuss 

how you may be able to help the club by 

volunteering. 

 

Our New Home – the Natick Senior 

Center 

Mark Kaprielian, President 

Effective immediately our new location as is 

117 E. Central St., Natick MA.  

 

Please remember – we are guests of the Natick 

Senior Center and this beautiful new facility 

has new rules… 

• Please help us to keep the place clean 

and noise levels down. 

• No food, candy, snacks, or drinks except 

clear water are allowed on the 2nd 

floor. 

• Bring your own chess set, clock, pens 

and score sheets, since we have little 

storage room 

• Use the coat racks instead of the back 

of your chair 

• Keep aisles in the playing rooms clear 

• Absolutely no running in the facility 

• Absolutely no talking in the hallway 

With the new facility comes a rent increase, 

and increased Monthly Tournament fees: 

• 4-Tuesday Months: $25 MCC Members, 

$30 Non-members 

• 5-Tuesday Months: $30 MCC Members, 

$35 Non-members 
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Last Tournament 

“MCC New Year Swiss” 

Congratulations to the Winners! 

OPEN IM Jonathan Yedidia 4.0 / 4.0 

U2000 Mark Fins 3.5 / 4.0 

U1700 Timothy Lavoie, David 

W Martin, Schuyler 

Crawford, Michael 

Shliselberg 

3.0 / 4.0 

U1400 Rick Capano 4.0 / 4.0 

 

Perfect Scores 

     

   IM Yedidia         Rick Capano 

Photos from around the Club 

 

 

 

 
Harvey, Poliannikov, Eldridge, Kelly 

 

Hutchinson 

 

IM Yedidia 

 
Kelly 



                                                                                                             www.MetroWestChess.org 

MetroWest CC Newsletter 2/3/2013 Page 4 of 4 

 

 

Next Tournament 

“MCC Groundhog Day Swiss” 

When Tuesdays at 7:30 pm 

February 5, 12, 19, 26 2013 

Format 4 - SS 40/90, SD/30 

Sections Open, U2000, U1700, U1400 

Open section not FIDE rated 

Prize Fund $ 630 100% Guaranteed 

Entry Fee Club Masters Free 

MCC Members $25 

Non-members $30 

Prizes Open $ 120 -   80 -  60  

U2000 $   80 -   60 -  40  

U1700 $   60 -   40 -  20  

U1400 $   40 -   20 -  10 

Championship 

Points 

Open     64 - 40 - 24 - 16 

U2000 32 - 20 - 12 

U1700   16 - 10 -   6 

• 25% bonus for winning all 

games 

• 15 point bonus for upset 

win/draw over an 1800+ 

player and 300/600 rating 

diff 

Forfeit Rule Players may be re-paired after 

30 min 

Additional 

Events 

Checkout the Possible Events 

of Interest link on the Club 

homepage for other events in 

the area 

 

The current championship qualification 

standings are available online at: 

http://www.metrowestchess.org/Compete/Cha

mpionships/2013/2013_Championship_Qualific

ation_Points_List.pdf  


